
 

CONFIRE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

        NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the CONFIRE Administrative Committee will hold a Public 
Hearing during its regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, April 22, 2025, at 1:30 p.m. in the 
Loma Linda Fire Department Emergency Operation Center, 25541 Barton Road, Loma Linda, CA., 
to address the enacted provisions of AB 2561:  Assess Job Vacancies and Address Vacancy rates. 

 

NOTICE is further given that all persons interested in speaking on this item may:  1) appear in 
person at said time and place and be heard; or 2) submit public comments via email to the Clerk 
of the Board at Lberry@confire.org.  Please note on the email subject line, “AB 2561”.  Comments 
shall be limited to 250 words and should be submitted no later than 1:00 p.m. the day prior to 
the meeting. 

 

Dated:  April 10, 2025 

Liz Berry, Clerk of the Board 

Published:  April 10, 2025 
                   www.CONFIRE.org 
                   1743 Miro Way, Rialto, CA 
                   25541 Barton Rd., Loma Linda, CA 
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